
Dear Mr. Hintermayr,

It was my pleasure to meet and doing business with you! 

As a pilot who flew around the world in a single engine aircraft, I surely understand the 
effort and the challenges that come with a transcontinental and a transatlantic flight. As on 
top of this, came also the actual global pandemic situation, it made things exponentially 
more complicated. 

The way you managed to fly the purchased aircraft from Kansas to Transylvania in such a 
short time despite all the difficulties, proves your high level of professionalism and busi-
ness ethics.

Thank you again for your excellent service and I look forward for future cooperations!

        
          Kind regards

          Roland Szász
          Romania


